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Date:  July 9, 2018 
To:  Friends and Members of the Northern Illinois Annual Conference 
From:  Bishop Sally Dyck 
Re:  Release of Legislation for the Special General Conference 2019 
 
Greetings to you in this beautiful summertime! 
 
There have been a few adjustments to the process leading up to the Special General 
Conference in February 2019.   
 
First, there has been an amended call from the Council of Bishops in response to a 
Judicial Council decision: “The purpose of this special session of the General Conference 
shall be limited to receiving and acting upon a report from the Commission on a Way 
Forward based upon recommendations of the Council of Bishops.”  It is the Commission 
that forwards the report, not the Council of Bishops; however, the Council’s 
recommendations include the One Church Plan over the other two plans.   
 
On Friday, July 6, 2018, the Council of Bishops was informed that the release of the 
legislation—the recommended One Church Plan and the other two—would not be on 
July 8th as we had anticipated.  The reason why the legislation was to be released on 
July 8th was because it needed to be translated into the official languages of the United 
Methodist Church.  It has not yet been translated. 
 
Due to yet another Judicial Council decision, additional legislation is allowed and more 
has come in.  Most likely we will await the translation of all legislation, including the 
Commission/Council’s and others.  We still await an official word from the Secretary of 
the General Commission on General Conference. 
 
The frustration, of course, is that all across the connection various teaching and 
discussion sessions had been planned and some of them in the very near future will be 
difficult to implement. I don’t anticipate that our scheduled meetings throughout the 
districts in the fall will be affected.  We will keep everyone informed as to when the 
legislation will be available. 
 
Please continue to keep The United Methodist Church in your prayers.   
 

®	

T h e  U n i t e d  M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h  
C H I C A G O  A R E A  E P I S C O P A L  O F F I C E  

	

77 West Washington Street • Suite 1820 • Chicago, Illinois 60602 
Office: (312) 346-9766 x 702 • Fax: (312) 214-9031 


